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Dear parents: 

  

On Tuesday June 10th, Grade 8 students will be participating in a field trip to the 
Edmonton Japanese Community Association. They will be taking part in a school 
program called “Japan Today”, designed as a supplement to the Japan module of 
the Grade 8 Social Studies curriculum. 

The day will consist of a variety of hands-on activities such as origami, Japanese 
name writing, wearing yukata, and martial arts. Also, students will become more 
familiar with the Japanese language and customs, and are invited to order a 
Japanese meal to accompany their trip! 

The cost of this trip is $25 and can be submitted via your student’s PowerSchool 
profile, along with the permission form. 

Students have the option of bringing their own lunches, or purchasing a 
Japanese lunch to be delivered to the Community Association. To place an order 
for lunch, please see the separate button on your student’s PowerSchool 
account labelled “Japanese Community Association Lunch Order” - orders must 
be placed by May 28th. If you experience any difficulty, please contact the school 
office. 

This field trip will take most of the day.  We will be leaving the school by 9:00 am 
and returning by 3:00 pm.  If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t 
hesitate to contact the school.  

  

Grade 8 Social Studies Teachers 

Susan Johnson​
Danyah Shaben 

 


